公家	KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA SANGATHAN CHENNAI REGION- MADURAI CLUSTER			
	HALF YEARLY EXAM 2017 MODEL PAPER			
ान् मं इस स्वयूत्र केल्दीय विद्यालय संगठन	SUBJECT: ENGLISH			
ACTING PROPERTY ACTING	CLASS: IV SEC:	TIME:2 ¹ / ₂ HOURS	DATE:	
NAME OF THE STUDENT:		ROLL NO:		
Invigilator's Sign:		Evaluator's sign:		
Maximum marks: 80		Marks obtained:		

General Instructions:

a) All questions are compulsory.

b) The question paper consists 62 questions divided into three Parts A, B and C.

c) Part A contains 50 questions of 1 mark each.

d) Part B contains 10 questions of 2 marks each.

e) Part C contains 2 questions of 5 marks each.

PART - A

I. Read the following Passage and answer the questions that follow:

In 2009, the Indian government announced a contest to create a symbol for the rupee. It was proposed that the symbol would reflect and capture Indian ethos and culture. The symbol created by Dr. Udaya Kumar was selected. The symbol is derived from the Devanagari letter ' with an additional horizontal line. The parallel lines at the top with white space between them refer to the tricolour and also depict the 'equal to' sign which symbolises the nation's desire to reduce economic disparity. Before the adoption of the symbol, the most commonly used symbols for the rupee were Rs, Re or if the text was in an Indian language, then an appropriate abbreviation in that language. The Official rupee symbol was adopted on October 11, 2010.

1. What was announced by the Indian government in 2009?

^{2.} Whose symbol was selected ?

3. From which script was the symbol derived?

4. Which symbol was used before the adoption of the new symbol?

5.On which date was the symbol adopted officially?

6.Complete the sentence

The Parallel lines at the top with white space between them refer to the

7.Make a sentence
Symbol

8.Fill the appropriate Article : (a an) _____Indian language

9. Choose the correct word

The Rupee Symbol was selected from the _____

(ancient script / Devanagari Script)

10.Find the opposite:

Тор _____

II. Read the following Passage and answer the questions that follow:

One day, Alice was lying under a tree listening to her sister reading a story.

Suddenly she saw a white rabbit scamper by, He had pink eyes and was wearing a bluecoat. He took out a big watch from his waistcoat pocket and as he hurried away, he said. 'Oh dear, I will be too late !'

She thought there was something very different about this rabbit. It could talk, it wore a red waistcoat and it carried a watch. Alice wondered. 'A talking rabbit? A rabbit who wears a waistcoat!'. Alice was burning with curiosity and she followed the white rabbit.

The rabbit started running and Alice followed the rabbit. The rabbit suddenly popped down a large rabbit hole. Alice jumped into the rabbit hole too!. The rabbit went down and down into the rabbit hole.

11. Where was Alice?

12. What was she doing?

13. While listening to the story, what did Alice see?

14. What was different about the rabbit that Alice saw?

15. What did the rabbit took from his pocket?

16. What did the rabbit say?

17. Where did the rabbit go?

18. Complete the sentence

a. Alice was burning with _____

19. Write the plural of

Watch_____

20. Choose a correct answer

Who fell down and down and down?

A) Alice B) a mouse C) the rabbit

Do as directed

21. Complete the following sentences (Choose the right word)

There was only ______boy who ______ the prize(One, Won)

22. Write the **full form** of:

Should n't _____

Must n't_____

23. Write the compound word

day + break	_
-------------	---

water + fall_____

24. Find **one word** which means

Happy _ d
at once _ q
25. Replace the bold word with a word from the bracket and rewrite the sentence:
Nasruddin was surely_not good arche.r (target /certainly)
26. Write the describing word for
aChild
bday
27. Write the Other degrees
Small,,
Good,
28. Fill in the blanks using 'was' or 'were'
a).Her frocktwo long
b)The childrenhappy
29. Write the rhyming words of
a. never
b. Play

30. Write the **past tense of** :

	a) Stop	b) Write
31.	Write the plural of :	
	a) girl	b) leaf
32.	Write the opposite of by adding	("un" or "im")
	a) perfect	b) healthy
33).	Rearrange the words to make a q	uestion:
	hurry is in a why he	
34.	Punctuate the following sentence Oh dear said the fir tree I like my	
35.	Make a sentence using the word	'important'
Put	the letter in right Order	

36. mrala	
-----------	--

37. w i s m

Write the missing letters:

38. T _____et

39. Hel __n k __l_er

Write **ea or ee** in each word:

40) tr _ _ st _ _ c h41) pl - s ef _ _ tAdd 'ing' to the following42)play

43) sleep _____

Encircle the correct spelling

46) childran	chidren	children
45)farever	forever	forever
44) target	terget	targat

Write the correct meaning of the word:

47) Talking informally _____

48) Shooting with bow and arrow ______

Find out name of the game where these rules are used:

49) LBW _____

50) Goal

PART - B

Answer the following questions:	
51. What did Nasruddin boast about?	
52. How did Alice reach Wonderland?	
53. What did Helen learn when the teacher put her hand into runnin	g water?
54. Why was the Fir tree sad?	
55. What time did Neha's clock ring every morning?	
56. Write about the places where the poet wants us to run?	
57. Name some few things which sink in water.	-

58. Why is your nose important for you?

59. Who are already awake?

60. What does the earth do when the day is over?

PART C

61. Using the clue words write 10 sentences about your favourite cricket player:

Batsman	practice	cricket	eats healthy foods
eight hours	runs 2 kilometres		



(OR)

Describe the given picture in your own words:





62. Write a letter to your class teacher asking permission to take leave for one day: